
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

DISTRIBUTION OF TABLETS IN SUPPORT TO THE NATIONAL IMPLEMENTATION OF
WILDALERT SYSTEM AND ECITES PH
1 message

Wildlife Resources Division BMB <wrd@bmb.gov.ph> Sat, Jul 15, 2023 at 4:31 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: Enforcement Mimaropa <enforcement.mimaropa@gmail.com>, carmenramina@gmail.com

Dear Sir/Madam,

Greetings!

Providing you a copy of our Memorandum regarding the above subject. Please be informed that
the original copy of the memo including the inventory transfer receipt was received by your
participant in the National Consultation Workshop on DAO 2004-55 held last week in Clark,
Pampanga.

Kindly acknowledge upon receipt of the herein email.

Thank you and best regards.

Wildlife Resources Division
Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB)
Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 
Tel. No.: (02) 8-925-8946 / 8-925-8952
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